
Quick Draw Bruchu guessed that Ms. Hosna’s favorite all time Christmas present was a pair of zebra patterned fleece 
pajama pants! (Sasha had it but wasn’t quite fast enough...

Whose favorite Christmas present was a reversible jacket that the sleeves could be unzipped for a vest (just like 
Michael J Fox in ‘Back to the Future’)?
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This Weekʼs Events

TODAY
• V KB practice - 2nd lunch
• Homework Help
• ALC

WEDNESDAY
• ALC

THURSDAY
• Homework Help
• GB (Jh also) @ Southridge. Bus leaves @ 3:50.  KKIN will 

broadcast

FRIDAY
• BB (Jh also) vs Carlton @ home. Kids Plus has concessions

Knowledge Bowl: Practice during HS lunch today.

Mr. Wahlin's Mentor Group will meet in his office for lunch today.

There will be a Sweetheart committee meeting today during 2nd lunch in Ms. Ryan’s room.  Grab your lunch and come 
on up.

These people need to get their bowling money in asap!!!  Tanner Bozell, Darian Fredrickson, Ashlinn Moore, Brandon 
Wilkie, Josh Benjamin

Tomorrow morning, 1st hr., the following students will be finishing up some MCA testing upstairs in the library:  Cory 
Bandow, Ruth Samson, Tonya Norton & Elizabeth Molitor.

The Ms. J & Mr. Fischer competition will be held on Thursday after school.

Locker Decorating Contest this Week! $25 Grand  Prize. 1 runner-up prize per grade level. 

YEARBOOKS  will be on sale in the commons during both 1st and 2nd lunch through December.  ONLY SEVEN days left the 
purchase your yearbook for $45 .

Snowmobile Safety is December 27 from 9am - 1pm at Tamarack Sno Flyers Building. If you are interested in getting 
your snowmobile safety certificate you must see Lisa Kruse to get the cd before the classroom instruction on the 27th.

Winter athletes need to get their activity fees in ASAP.

Attention Senior Parents:  There will be a Dollars for Scholars organizational meeting regarding the fund raiser on Thursday 
night at 6pm in the commons.

Group/winter sports photos next Monday, the 19th. You can get your picture forms from your coach

OVERDUE BOOKS need to be returned or renewed, but these students have books that should be brought back:  
Anna Lake, Martina Bruchu & Billy Staska.  


